
On May 13, 2024 the Coahoma City Council met in regular session at 7:00 PM. @ 

City Hall. 

Members present: David Alaman, Eric Barber, Sarah Willborn and Chris Mulkey. 

Guest: Ray Seales, Jairo Holguin and Ernie Turner. 

Prayer: David Alaman Pledges: Eric Barber 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Sarah Willborn to approve 

previous minutes. Motion carried 4-0. 

No public comments. 

Chris Mulkey and David Alaman were sworn in. 

Sabrina Gonzales for monthly trade days was not present, item was tabled. 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Chris Mulkey to abate 402 S. 1% 

and 213 N. Main. Motion carried 4-0. 

Jairo Holguin owns 50% of 302 S. 2". He said he had to wait 6 months after 

purchase before he was able to begin improving the property. He said the 6 

months is up and he would begin. He would like to save as much of the building as 

possible. 

Ernie Turner owns 25% of 302 S. 2". He doesn’t even know what is on the 

property or exactly where it is. 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Chris Mulkey to extend the 

abatement for 90 days. Motion carried 4-0. 

No updates on CDC. 

Motion was made by Chris Mulkey and seconded Sarah Willborn to approve 

Ordinance #143, responsibility of line maintenance and repairs. Motion carried 4- 

0. 

Zoning for carports were discussed. Ray will contact Cameron Walker on this.



Motion was made by Chris Mulkey and seconded by Sarah Willborn to renew our 

deposit contract with Western Bank. Motion carried 4-0. 

Pavilion usage and reservations was discussed. Council would like to just keep an 

eye on it for now. 

Cemetery mowing was tabled. 

Motion was made by Chris Mulkey and seconded by Sarah Willborn to approve 

the purchase of 2024 GMC Sierra double cab truck @ $54,981.71 not to exceed 

$57,000.00. Motion carried 4-0. 

Purchase of welder was discussed. 

Sewer cameras was tabled until June meeting. 

Discussion of ARPA funds has been tabled until next meeting. 

Abatement of properties was discussed. 

Locks for the electric plug and water faucets at the park was discussed. 

Siren was discussed, Eric said we needed to talk to Brian Gordon and Etzel Gomez. 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Sarah Willborn to approve 

current bills. Motion carried 4-0. 

Motion was made by Sarah Willborn and seconded by Chris Mulkey to adjourn @ 

8:00 P.M. Motion carried 4-0. 
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